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27 May 2025, 

Dear Parents, 

We have been informed that there has been a case of head lice at the 
squadron. The affected cadet was present at the Field Training Exercise two 
weeks ago and was sharing a tent and was in close proximity to multiple other 
cadets. 

We advise that you check your cadet’s head for lice. We have attached an 
information sheet on head lice to this letter.  

  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 
Taran W. Nasedkin 
Captain 
Commanding Officer 


